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Background 
 

The Governor’s Water/Wastewater Works Advisory Board has been adopting policies since 

1988.  Polices are designed to interpret regulation and recommend procedure.  The Department 

uses Board polices to consistently evaluate exam eligibility, interpret regulation, and implement 

procedure. 

 

Introduction 
 

The Operator Certification Program has evolved through the years. Some of the past Board 

policies are no longer relevant.  In some cases, policies interpret regulations that no longer exist.  

In other cases, policies recommend obsolete procedures. 

 

Discussion 
 

The Board reviewed policy 2010-01, 2010-02, and 2010-03 during the August 31, 2016 meeting.  

The policies were targeted to be rescinded.   

 

A Motion to Rescind Policies 
 

The Board voted to rescind the following policy at the August 31, 2016 meeting and be effective 

when the new regulations (18 AAC 74) are adopted. The effective date of 18 AAC 74 is 

November 26, 2016.  

 

Policy 2010-01 Continuing Education Unit (CEU) Training 

The policy was superseded by Policy 2016-01. 

 

Policy 2010-02 Continuing Education for Certificate Renewal 

 The policy is now codified in 18 AAC 74.810 

 

Policy 2010-03 Continuing Education for Wastewater Stabilization Pond (WWSP) 

Operator Certificate Renewal 

 The policy is now codified in 18 AAC 74.810 

 



 

 


